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Wednesday 13th February 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,

After half term on Wednesday lunchtimes Mrs Green and I would like to start a cookery club with a group of Year 5 children.  

If your child is interested in joining me for this please complete the reply slip below and return it to me by Friday.  Unfortunately numbers will be limited to 12 and I will confirm on Monday 25th February which children are able to attend.  

If your child is chosen to attend they will need to bring a packed lunch on a Wednesday as we will eat our lunch together whilst our food is cooking!

If your child is not offered a place for this half term I will retain the slips and offer further places for next half term; hopefully everyone will get a chance!
I am looking forward to this club and hoping the children will teach me to improve my cooking!

Best wishes

Mrs N Moody

Name of Child: ___________________________________________   Class: _________

⃣   My child would like to attending cooking club with Mrs Green and Mrs Moody and I consent to this.

⃣   I understand my child will require a packed lunch on a Wednesday lunchtime.

Signed: ________________________________________________  Dated: ____________


